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NOV 23 1379 Ref: SA/JOL

Gerald D. Thompson, Secretary
Department cf Social and Health Services
Olympia, Washington 98504

Dear Mr. Thonp on:

During a recent telephone conversation with Mr. Terry Strong, the week of
December 10, 1979 was suggested for the next review of the Washington
radiation control program. Our representative for the review will be

Joel Lubenau. If your schedule permits, Mr. Lubenau would like to summarize
the results of the review with you during the morning of December 14, 1979.

Sincerely,

G. waynezterr. Assistan: Director

for State Agreements Irogram
Office of State Programs
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